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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  May 29, 2020 
 
TO:  Honorable Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Jacqueline R. Onciano, Director, Dept. of Planning and Development 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Extension on referral from the Board of Supervisors Meeting, 

March 10, 2020, Item #10 (ID# 100686) 

 
At its March 10, 2020 meeting, the Board of Supervisors, at the request of President 
Chavez, directed the Administration to report to the Board within one month relating to 
options for consideration regarding options for consideration to allow nonmotorized 
recreational vehicles as housing in the unincorporated areas of the County, and include 
screening or fencing requirements for such provisions. 
 
On April 3, 2020, the Department requested an extension until June 2, 2020, to 
provide options that may be considered by the Board.  Due to the need to modify the 
Department’s operations and processes in light of the COVID-19 experience, along with 
the need to continue to develop alternative options, the Department requests an 
extension to September 15, 2020, to provide options that may be considered by the 
Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Megan Doyle, bosagenda@cob.sccgov.org 
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